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T (Orion) Meyers <orion@crestviewcable.com>

Friday, January 22, 2010 9:57 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Regulation of Retail Forex

NO to RIN 3038-AC61

RIN 3038-AC61 is another form of Reduced
Individual Freedom for the American Investor.

I do NOT Support Government Regulation of Limiting
Leverage on Forex Accounts... This is rightly the
Choice of the Individual!

If the Government Actually Wants to HELP the
FOREX Community then Simply Monitor Forex Broker
Feeds to Ensure they are Not Being Manulipulated
Unfairly.
That Alone would Help Restore HONEST Trading
Practices.

Sincerely,
Terrance Meyers


